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           20th October 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 
St Patrick’s Christmas Card Project 2020 
 
 
St Patricks and the PFA are incredibly pleased to be organising our annual Christmas Card Project with our supplier 
Class Fundraising.  Along with the traditional Christmas cards and Gift tags you will have the exciting option to 
purchase Mugs, Tea Towels and Bags for Life, all featuring your child’s design.   
 
All the children have had the opportunity to design their very own Christmas card and these have been produced as a 
sample card for each child taking part to take home and keep (whether or not you wish to order any more).   
 
The project is a lovely way to celebrate your child’s artistic talent and the cards are great to send to family and friends, 
especially so this year. 
 
 
By now you will have received your child’s individual sample card and a parental order form. 
 
If you wish to place an order -  

 

 Complete the parental order form, filling in all sections 

 Securely enclose the correct payment in cash or cheque (payable to Birstall St Patricks PFA) 

 Return together the order form and payment to school by Thursday 5th Nov 2020 
 

 Remember you can keep your child’s sample card, you do not need to return this with your order 
 
 
If you don’t wish to place an order –  
 

 No further action required and remember you can keep your child’s sample card 
 
 
 
The PFA will place all orders with Class Fundraising by Monday 9th Nov 2020.  The orders take on average 14 days to 
be completed and delivered into school, they will then be sorted and sent home with the children. 
 
 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
The PFA Team 
pfa.stpatricksbirstall@kirkleeseducation.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
Further details about the PFAs aims, activities, planned events and meeting dates can be found on the school website 
under the PFA tab at www.stpatricksbirstall.co.uk. 
Or why not like our Facebook page @pfastpatricksbirstall 

http://www.stpatricksbirstall.co.uk/

